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Student Bulletin 

 

Tuesday, February 21 

 

Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after school to attend sporting 

events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian bring you back to school and stay with you 

during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have 

questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 
Payments for the 7th Grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise are still being accepted.  If you are planning to 
attend, please bring in your payment. 
 

Sign-ups for Homework Habitat must be made before 2:00 the day you plan to attend. 
 

Southern Regional Home & School Association will be sponsoring a Lip Sync Battle on Saturday,  

March 11
th

 at 7:00 PM in the 9/10 Auditorium.  If you are interested in participating, please pick up a 

registration form in the Main Office.  The registration fee is $5.00 and is due by March 1
st

. 
 

The student store is holding its annual clothing design contest.  Every year we ask students to create a design for next year’s 
student store clothing.  Draw your design, put your name and homeroom on the back of your design and turn it in to Mrs. 
Brown or Mrs. Snyder in B-2 by February 27th.  The winners will have their design printed on the student store clothing! 
 

Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. Cell phones that are seen or heard during the school 

day will be collected and brought to the Main Office. 

 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present Me and My Girl. The show opens on Wednesday, 

March 1st and will run for four nights with the final performance on Saturday, March 4th.  All shows are 

at 7:00 pm.  Ticket prices are $10 for adults and $8 for students.  Advanced ticket order forms can be 

found on the district website www.srsd.net and in each main office.   Advance ticket sales deadline is 

Friday, February 24th.  After that date, no advance ticket requests will be accepted.  Remaining tickets 

may be purchased at the door on the night of each performance when the box office opens at 6:00 pm. 
 

Attention members of the Spanish Club: our next meeting will be Tuesday, February 28th in 

 room D-4.  See you then! 

 
On February 23rd, you will have the opportunity to participate in the FIRST EVER Southern Regional Middle School Mini-

Makers Fest from 2:30- 5pm in the Middle School Cafeteria. You will have the opportunity to learn how to screen print a t-

shirt, design a tee shirt using a vinyl die–cut, crochet a hat or a scarf, learn cake decorating skills while decorating cupcakes, 

OR customize your own shoes or hat!!! Teachers from the middle school will showcase their artistic and creative talents 

outside the classroom in an engaging, hands on learning experience. Space is limited and sign-ups will be on a first come, 

first serve basis. Cost of the program is $10.00 per student to cover cost of materials. Sign up during homeroom in the library. 

Don’t miss out on this exciting event!  

 

 

The Southern Writers' Society will be working on our poetry portfolios Tuesday and Thursday thisweek 
after school in Room A-7, the computer lab.   Students are welcome to stay for either day or both, 
depending on their schedules.  Students who missed meetings will be caught up during that time.   
 

http://www.srsd.net/


 

On Tuesday, February 21, there will be a Student of the Quarter awards ceremony during Period 8 in the MS Cafeteria.  
Students that are nominated will receive a pass in homeroom that morning.  Please report to your Period 8 teacher first 
for attendance and then go to the cafeteria.  Congratulations! 
 
 


